
 

  

Important Product Update: Branding Change and Implementation Schedule 

      13 December 2023  

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

This letter has been written to inform the customers of HDI about the brand change of the HDI engine. Until 

June 31, 2023, the brand 'Doosan' has been inscribed on the Head Cover of our engines. However, as of July 

1st, 2023, we will transition from 'Doosan' to 'Hyundai', which was engraved on the Head Cover of our 

engines. This change is a significant part of our ongoing efforts to deliver better products and services. Here 

are the details of the transition per engine model: 

DE08: Starting from the serial number 89686, all subsequent engines will bear the 'Hyundai' mark. 

DL11: Starting from the serial number 98261, all subsequent engines will bear the 'Hyundai' mark. 

DX12: Starting from the serial number 10846, all subsequent engines will bear the 'Hyundai' mark. 

DV15: Starting from the serial number 41222, all subsequent engines will bear the 'Hyundai' mark. 

DV18: Starting from the serial number 18529, all subsequent engines will bear the 'Hyundai' mark. 

DV22: Starting from the serial number 22194, all subsequent engines will bear the 'Hyundai' mark. 

DX22: Starting from the serial number 1246, all subsequent engines will bear the 'Hyundai' mark. 

Rest assured, this change will not impact the quality, performance, or support you receive for our products. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for 

your attention to this matter, and we appreciate your continued support. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________    

Engine BG Generator Sales Team 

HD Hyundai Infracore Co., Ltd. 


